




















4. Conclusion

In conclusion, HKRRLS welcomes the Government's initiative and effort into updating Hong 

Kong's copyright regime which is fundamental for Hong Kong to keep up with the international 

trend and to adequately protect copyright owners' interests in the context of ongoing digital 

transformation. In particular, HKRRLS agrees with the introduction of the communication right 

and the preservation of the non-interference approach to the use of contract to exclude, restrict 

or limit the statutory copyright exceptions. HKRRLS' main concerns are in relation to the 

expanded educational exceptions and the inclusion of for-profit businesses such as private 

tutorial centres to take advantage of the exceptions, which HKRRLS sincerely hopes that the 

Government will acknowledge and address by adopting additional parameters as proposed 

above to adequately safeguard the interest of the copyright owners that HKRRLS represents. 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions or wish to discuss 

Yours sincerely, 

For and on behalf of 

Chairman 

Hong Kong Reprographic Rights Licensing Society ~11~ 

Unit No 909-910, 9/F., Prosperity Millennia Plaza, 663 King's Road, North Point, Hong Kong 




